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December 23, 2020 
 

VIA ELECTRONIC DELIVERY 
Debra A. Howland, Executive Director 
N.H. Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH  03301 
 
 Re: DW 20-176 Pennichuck Water Works, Inc. 

Twin Ridge Franchise Expansion for Beede Waste Oil Superfund Site 
Petition to Expand Franchise 

 
Dear Director Howland: 
 
On October 29, 2020, Pennichuck Water Works, Inc. (PWW) filed a motion to modify 
Order No. 25,393 to allow for expansion of one additional lot in the Twin Ridge 
subdivision.  Since that filing, Staff contacted PWW and expressed its opinion that the 
franchise expansion could stand on its own without the need to request modification of 
Order No. 25,393.  Therefore, pursuant to the Commission’s temporary filing requirements, 
PWW files the attached petition and supporting materials with the intent of replacing the 
request in the filed motion that the Commission modify Order No. 25,393.  PWW requests 
the Commission treat the remainder of the filed, verified motion as testimony because the 
facts contained therein have already been sworn to as accurate by both PWW and Beede 
Site Group. 
 
Please also add John Boisvert to the service list for this docket:   
John.boisvert@pennichuck.com 
Pennichuck Water Works, Inc. 
25 Walnut Street 
Nashua, NH  03061-0428 
 
Thank you for the Commission’s review of this petiion. 
 

      Very Truly Yours, 

               
      Marcia A. Brown 
 
 
cc: Docket Related Electronic Service List 
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